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STOLEN TREASURY CHECKS

To A// Banking
ZH Fez/era/ Dẑ r̂zĉ .'

Following is the text of a notice issued by the Federal Reserve Bank of Cleveland:
We have been informed by the U.S. Secret Service that 218 blank 

Treasury checks have been reported stolen from the Navy Finance Center 
in Cleveland.

The checks can be identified by a symbol number 5178 and serial 
numbers in the range 67,^39,015 through 67,^39,232. The checks 
contained no names, dollar amounts, signatures or issue dates.

This information is being provided so that you may be aware of the 
existence of these checks in the banking community. Appearance of any 
of the checks at your banks should be immediately reported to the nearest 
office of the U.S. Secret Service.

We would appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

PAUL A . VOLCKER,
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